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N O T I C E 

PRE-CONSTRUCTION 

MEETING 

May 18, 2020 at 10:00am  

Onsite at project site on Denver Road 
 

The Town of Barnes is hosting a meeting of contractors for the partial re-

construction of Denver Rd.  Contractors attending include A-1 Excavating, 

who was awarded the low bid contract, and any sub-contractors. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for 10:00am onsite at the project site on Denver 

Rd, Barnes, WI  54873. 

 

The engineering firm, Morgan & Parmley, will also attend. 

Possible Board Gathering 

Three or more Members of the Town Board might be in attendance at this meeting.  The 

additional Board members are there for information-gathering only; no Board actions will 

occur.   

 
                  Judy Bourassa, Clerk-Treasurer Phone 715-795-2782    Email: clerk@barnes-wi.com 


